Southwest Washington Soccer Association

Governance Board Meeting

August 13, 2012


Meeting called to order at 7:30pm
Minutes from March 12, 2012 needs approved still…..
Presidents Report: no report
VICE PRESIDENT - STRATEGIC PLANNING CHAIR: no report
OVERSIGHT COMMITTEE CHAIR:  not present

TREASURER:
· will be billing all clubs for spring fees $8000.00 outstanding fees

· Tax return went through….it was late

· Notice of “Loss” State Corporation has been taken care of

· Chris will e-mail the breakdown of the $250 fee for the association as clubs are asking.

SECRETARY - COMPETITION CHAIR:
· All is good…..Season kicks off September 8, 2012
· 209 recreational teams registered down from 253 

DIRECTOR OF REGISTRATION:
· Concerns with over rostering players on teams.  Had a conversation with Ron Witherup…everyone is on the same page…..Andrea and Cheryl will right up an e-mail and contact the club in Question 

· Soccer Fair was very successful.  Props to Ron Witherup for heading it up!

DIRECTOR OF REFEREES
· Mentoring training started at the Clash of the Boarder with Jeremy Hanson. Will also be mentoring at a U21 Timbers game
· Program will kick off in the fall 2012 season

· All referees are on Oregon Soccer Central

Old business:

Top Soccer Program is very successful 

Prairie Timbers camp went well

Meeting adjourned 8:45 pm

